
 

   
 

 

Vote for a Better Care System  
Care affects everyone. Whether you’re a caregiver, care worker, or someone in need of care, 
the current system often falls short. We can fix this by voting for candidates who support 
affordable care and fair pay for caregivers.   

Here’s why your vote is crucial:  

Affordable Child Care. Childcare costs an average of $10,000 per year, exceeding the cost of 
rent in many areas.   

Paid Family and Medical Leave. The U.S. is one of the only countries without national paid 
leave. Only 1 in 4 workers have access to paid family leave. Families need paid leave for when 
they have a new child, a serious illness, or an injury that prevents them from working. 

Support for Care Workers. Direct care workers who take care of disabled and older adults, as 
well as kids and teens, earn less than $24,000 a year, and usually don't get benefits.   

Aging and Disability Care. Nearly 690,000 people are waiting for Medicaid to help them get 
home care, so they don't have to move into a nursing home. Medicaid's Home and Community-
based Services offer things like personal care, help with daily tasks, and home health services. 
Without this aid, long-term care can cost around $50,000 annually. 

On November 5, 2024, vote for candidates who support affordable access to care, fair pay for 
care workers, and programs that help workers balance family and health needs without losing 
their job.  

#VoteForHumanNeeds 

 
 

  


